
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
USPTO 2016 E-Week 
MADISON, Friday Feb. 26th

Volunteers are need to help Middle & High School students conduct a hands-on oil-water 
separation experiment and consider the environmental impacts of oil-spills and the role 

engineering and innovation play in improving our world.

*No other time provided. *Lunch Provided for Volunteers.
*Volunteers of ALL Disciplines are welcome.

E-Week is an Annual Event hosted by PTOS, The Affinity Groups, The Office of Education and 
Outreach and The Office of EEO & Diversity.

To sign-up or for more information, contact Maryam Ipakchi: Maryam.Ipakchi@USPTO.gov  or 571-270-3237

Just a FEW HOURS of YOUR TIME on 
FEB. 26th, 9:30-1:30pm = Can INSPIRE a LIFETIME of LOVE for 

SCIENCE in the Next Generation


